
Good afternoon, I am very much opposed to this bill because as a citizen of Oregon it 

infringes my rights and does absolutely nothing to address criminal use of firearms. I also 

strongly oppose the use of an emergency clause to prevent this bill from being decided by 

the people of Oregon. I would advise any supporters of this bill to look at what happened in 

Colorado when they decided to go against the people's 2nd Amendment rights.  

 

Thank you,  
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